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Brought to you by KES 1st and 4th Graders

Thursday, December 14, 2023
at Kensington Elementary School
Paul Flynn Multipurpese Roem

9:30am - 10:15am

Kensington Elementary School students are happy to celebrate our
senior citizens. Refreshments will be provided and students will be
entertaining and giving out gifts.

Please RSVP to Kristen at KES as soon as possible so that students can prepare gifts for all.
(603) 772-5705 or kgriggs@saulé.org



